‘People of the Past’
‘Castles’

Dear Parents,

This term we will be focusing on a historical element of the curriculum and we will be asking the children 3 key questions, What is a Castle? Who Lives in a Castle?  What was it like living in a castle many years ago?
Pupils will be engaging in role play from Castle life and will be using their own ideas to make a castle in our classroom. Pupils will use mind maps to show what they already know about Castles and this is what we will build the topic from. 

We will be looking at persuasive writing this term and one of our class texts is Jack and the beanstalk. We will be writing letters to the giant to persuade him to let Jack go and we will be writing wanted posters to find the Giant when he disappears up the beanstalk! 
In Numeracy we will be focusing on measurement, money and number. Pupils will be involved in a whole school Numeracy project this term which will encompass skills that they have been learning in Maths. 

In PE we continue on Thursdays and we will be developing our gymnastic skills and using small apparatus to aid our travelling and body schooling. 
Forest School will resume once the ground hardens up, it is muddy at the moment, so I will let you know as soon as we can begin our outdoor adventures again! 

If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to come and ask!

Mrs John
